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Notes from the President …

t    March blew in and out fast didn’t it? We presented Hospice with a $5,000   
donation during our March 10th Friday shag night and then the next night, 16 of 
our members had a great time partying with our area shag clubs at Steppin’             
Out’s annual Mardi Gras. We all welcomed Kerr Lake into our area shag club 

coalition. Our March 17th business meeting and Friday shag night just happened to be St. 
Patrick’s Day so we took advantage and improvised a fun shamrockin’ party. Thanks go to 
Amy Crawford for the St. Paddy decorations and to our Showtime family for providing 
Lucky’s grill gift certificates for the best dressed. Our March 24th Sharing Our Steps 
featured Mike Harding showing us a terrific pivot variation. And then we closed March on 
the 31st with a fun 5th Friday shag night for the month. 

We had a very mild winter and now spring is here bringing even warmer temperatures. 
April is such a fun month with the 10-day SOS Spring Safari down at Ocean Drive. I can’t 
wait to get the DJ, band, and shag session schedules to begin searching through them to 
find my favorites. Let’s support our local DJs while we’re down at OD. I wish everyone safe 
travels, good health, and the stamina to dance all night long.  Let’s make some great 
memories.  Note that since Spring Safari is from the 21st through the 30th, our April 
business meeting and SOS Warm-Up party will be on the 14th.  There will be no DJs at the 
Showtime Lounge on the 21st and the 29th. 

There are many fun events coming up in April and May. The Danville Shag Club’s IRS (I’d 
Rather Shag than pay taxes) party is Saturday night April 8th. Saturday May 6th is our 
annual Fun Golf Tournament.  Jessie Justice is working hard to make this a great event.  You 
don’t have to be good golfer to come out and have some fun.  Get your teams together and 
sign up early.  Saturday night May 6th is Eno Beach Shag Club’s annual area shag club party.  
Sounds like they’re going to have a great buffet and fun night for only $10.  The Danville 
Shag Club will host their annual Charity Golf Tournament on Friday May 12th at the 
Goodyear Golf Course. Saturday morning May 13th will be our club’s first Fun Quarter 
Auction fundraiser.  A big thanks goes to Andrea Loy for chairing this new event.  Eno 
Beach Shag Club will host their annual Charity Golf Tournament on May 20th at Umstead
Pines. 

Planning is underway for our June 10th area shag club Luau party.  Gail Copland is our 
event chair this year and she is working hard to make it a wonderful event.  The Luau is our 
time to shine and host our area shag club members and other guests, so let’s volunteer and 
support Gail as much as we can.

Every week I witness members contributing time and effort to our club. There are some 
who work very hard, almost daily.  Please know that your contributions do not go 
unnoticed and the leadership team and I thank you very much. Let’s shower those on the 
Sunshine list with our thoughts and prayers.  You people are the best!

Jack Oakley, President

April 2017
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BUSINESS MEETING
March 17, 2017

CALL TO ORDER: Meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm and a quorum was declared by Kurt Lankford 

WELCOME: Jack Oakley, Club President, welcomed all to our March meeting. He shared several announcements – Kerr 
Lake joins the shag coalition, Steppin’ Out Mardi Gras Party, Castaways at Showtime (3/25), Danville IRS Party (4/8)

SECRETARY’S REPORT: As of this meeting, Jan Kyaw Burwell, shared we have 223 members. A nice note was received and 
read from the President of the Junior Shaggers thanking us for the donation our club made and a donation made in 
memory of member Keith McDole. February minutes were approved with a motion made by Janice McSherry and 
seconded by Lorna Shively. There was a called business meeting held February 24 with minutes approved and motion to 
accept made by Janice McSherry and Tammy McDole. 
BIRTHDAYS ~ March and April dates were shared.

TREASURER’S REPORT: Amy Crawford explained our club changing banks and March expenditures. A motion to accept 
these changes and financial reports were made by Tammy McDole and seconded by Judy Satterfield.

BOD MEETING:  Lucy DuVall shared discussion of the 2018 Valentine Dance regarding venue and band and the 
presentation of the check to our Valentine Charity, Hospice. Our next scheduled meeting is April 3. 

SUNSHINE REPORT: Debbie Burnham shared member health and prayer concerns (see list in newsletter) 

SOS CARDS: 2017 SOS cards still available, $30. Contact Edith Loy

SHARING OUR STEPS (SOS) – Something new at our club one Friday night per month. A new step will be shared with all. 
Next share date is March 24, 7:00, with DJ Mike Harding sharing.

VALENTINE DANCE: A fun time was had by all and our charity, Hospice, benefitted greatly! They were presented a ‘large’ 
check recently on Friday night at Showtime Lounge. 

FUN GOLF TOUNAMENT: Jesse Justice is coordinating this wonderful event to be held May 6 at Indian Valley Golf Course. 
Meeting will be held March 23, Thursday, 6:30 at Showtime Lounge.

LUAU PARTY: Gail Copland, Chairman, June 10th, first meeting ideas and confirmed DJs were shared. If you would like to 
be involved with this event contact Gail. 

QUARTER AUCTION: Andrea Loy, Chairman, May 13, Saturday, 9:30-12. It was shared how the club can benefit from this 
fundraiser.

FALL SOS FUN MONDAY: September 18, 2017 ~ See Jack Oakley if you are interested in chairing this event.

WILLOW OAK BEACH MUSIC FESTIVAL: Memorial Day Weekend, May 26, 27 (see flyer for details)

Reminder: All business meetings are open to ALL members. You are encouraged to come and see what goes on with 
your Burlington Shag Club. These are just Cliff Notes from the meeting. Come hear it all! 

50/50: Buddy Richardson won! Members Present: 32 

Meeting Adjourned: 7:38 pm Next Meeting: April 14, 2017



Board Of Directors
Lucy Duvall

336-697-8833
lpduvall@aol.com

Rick Burnham
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rburnham1@triad.rr.com

Janice McSherry
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jmcsherry@earthlink.com

Steve Williamson
336-421-9704 

sunbeamb@aol.com

Board of Directors Meeting

The BSC Board of Directors met on March 6 2017. The 
contract for Band of Oz for Valentine Dance 2018 has been 
finalized. Progress is being made on banking change to 
Trulient Credit Union. A check was presented to Hospice 
in the amount of $5,000.00 on March 10th. Great job 
Burlington Shag Club members!!
The next BOD meeting will be Monday night, April 3rd.
Lucy DuVall

Deadline for the May 
Shag Rag is April 27th

Louie Madden 5/6

Rodney Grooms 5/8

Betty Honeycutt 5/8

Debbie Wilson 5/14

Shelley Lassiter 5/17

Kent Davis 5/20

Larry Jordan 5/23

Donna Holmes 5/24

Baxter Sellars 5/27

Paul Smith 5/27

John Davis 5/30

Jeanette Puckett 5/30

Vicki Stafford 5/30

Jeff Brooks 5/31

April business meeting will 
be held the 14th at 7:00, 
Country Club Lanes 
Birthday Room.  Please 
come and check out just 
how our club ‘ticks’!

DJ schedule for April & 
May 2017:

4/7 Chigger Woods
4/14 Mike Harding
(no DJ for 4/21 and 4/28 
due to SOS)

5/5 Ron Russ
5/12 Darrell Gaither
5/19 Rick Burnham
5/26 Roy Childress

Please keep Ron Jeffries and Stephen 
Stearns in your thoughts and prayers.

mailto:lpduvall@aol.com
mailto:rburnham1@triad.rr.com
mailto:jmcsherry@earthlink.com
mailto:sunbeamb@aol.com








Burlington Shag Club Pictorial Directory

With well over 200 members, it is difficult if not impossible, to meet, talk, and learn each other’s names, so this year we 
are putting together a pictorial directory for our club members and we need your help.  Please find an individual, couple, 
family, or group photo of yourselves that you would like to see in our directory and send it to Jan Burwell.  Be sure to let 
Jan know how you want the caption for the photo to read, we suggest the names of the people in the photo listed left to 
right.  We may add (HoF) and (PP) to the names of members who are Hall of Fame inductees and Past Presidents.  We do 
not recommend including any personal information in the caption.  
There are many ways you can go about finding a photo and sending it to Jan, here are some options.
If you have a paper photo, you can mail a copy to our PO Box:
Burlington Shag Club
P.O. Box 1174
Burlington, NC 27216
If you have a paper photo and a scanner, scan the photo creating a computer image file, such as jpg or gif format.  Email or 
text the image file to Jan Burwell.
If you have a paper photo and your cell phone has a camera, take a cell phone photo of the paper photo.  Email or text the 
cell phone photo to Jan.
If you already have a nice computer image file of yourself, simply email or text it to Jan.
You can also view our shag club photos at http://www.burlingtonshagclub.com/photos.htm and if you see a good photo, 
let Jan know which one it is so we can use it for the directory.  For example, there is a very nice photo of Buddy and Robin 
Richardson in the “2016 Friday Nights - August thru December” photo group.  Buddy and Robin could tell Jan to use photo 
IMG3328, #247/450 out of that group.  They could also let Jan know the link for the photo 
(http://www.burlingtonshagclub.com/2016FridayNights-Aug-Dec/index.html#IMG_3328.JPG).  There is also a great photo 
of the Buddy and Robin on facebook.  They could simply send Jan the link to that photo 
(https://www.facebook.com/photo.php?fbid=1870356646576591&set=a.1870356659909923.1073741828.100008068208
182&type=3&theater).  They would also let Jan know how the caption for the photo should read, for example, “Buddy and 
Robin Richardson – Shaggers Extraordinaire”.

So let’s get started!  The sooner you send Jan your photo (and caption), the sooner we can create our new club pictorial 
directory.

Jack Oakley, President



April 2017

BSC "Shag Night" from 8:00 PM - 12:00...........DJ is Chigger Woods

"Business Meeting and Birthday Night" from 7:00 PM - 12:00...........DJ is Mike Harding

Burlington Shag Club

Burlington Shag Club

P. O. Box 1174

Burlington, NC 27216-1174

April 2017

May 2017
May 5:   BSC “Shag Night” from 8:00 PM -12:00.........DJ is Ron Russ
May 6:   BSC Fun Golf Tournament
May 12: BSC “Shag Night” from 8:00 PM – 12:00…….DJ is Darrell Gaither
May 13: BSC Quarter Auction
May 19: BSC "Business Meeting and Birthday Night" from 7:00 PM - 12:00…….DJ is Rick 
Burnham
May 26: BSC “Shag Night” from 8:00 PM – 12:00……..DJ is Roy Childress
May 26 – 28: Willow Oak Beach Music Festival
May 29: Happy Memorial Day!
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